North Carolina DPI has created a new online licensure system.  Now individual educators can go and register for an account in the system to be able to view their license data and print a copy for your records.  Licensure will no longer send the “Paper” copies so you will have to register and print it out if you would like a copy.  The link to this website is listed below. 
 
https://vo.licensure.ncpublicschools.gov/
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